
We are thrilled to announce our first Renaissance
Festival coming August 22-23, 2026. Guests of all ages
will be invited to step into a world of renaissance-
inspired entertainment and medieval pageantry as
Georgetown Fairgrounds takes a leap back in time.

If you’d like to get involved as a volunteer or are
interested in reserving a vendor booth, we’d love to
hear from you.

Please click on the link below to register as a volunteer
Volunteer Registration

Questions regarding volunteer Opportunity email
renvolunteer@georgetownlittletheatre.ca

If you are interested in becoming a Vendor please email
renvendor@georgetownlittletheatre.ca

The festival is made possible by the passion and
creativity of our community, and there are many ways
to take part in the magic.

To stay tuned for all of the updates, be sure to follow us
on our socials:
Facebook @GLTJester
Instagram @_georgetownlittletheatre

If you have general questions regarding the
Renaissance Festival, please email
reninfo@georgetownlittletheatre.ca

Georgetown 
Renaissance Festival
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